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Office of Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20190125-WS - Application for staff-assisted rate case in Sumter County by 
The Woods Utility Company -Third Status Report. 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

The Woods Utility Company (The Woods) hereby submits its third status report pursuant to 
Order No. PSC-2020-0087-PAA-WS, issued on March 25, 2020. 

In reference to the Lead & Copper testing, The Woods is now on Semi annual lead and copper 
testing. The 1st half of 2021 samples were collected earlier in May, we are awaiting results from 
the laboratory. 

The following are additional updates and steps currently completed or in progress: 

I . Lead and Copper samples collected January - June 2020 - yielded an exceedance at the 90% 
for Lead of a 0.0195 (MCL 0.0015). There were two lead exceedances at the customers ' homes 
which triggered the 90% 

2. A public notice was issued due to the 90% exceedance, the notice was hand delivered to all 
residents on September 18, 2020 

3. Sampling was performed again in July - December 2020 - all locations sampled were below 
the MCL's for lead and copper. Both lead and copper passed at the 90% for the sampling event. 

4. The system lead and copper monitoring plan was revised and approved by FDEP 

5. (4) qtrs of WQP samples were collected in 2020 as requested by the FDEP 

6. Ten samples were collected on May 3 - 5, 2021. Waiting on results. The test results will be 
sent in the next status report. 
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (727) 848-8292, ext. 245. 
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Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 
II for The Woods Utility Company 




